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Dear Joint Committee on Student Success,

Please vote Yes for The Student Success Act, HB 3427.
We moved to Oregon with the assumption that the public schools would be good and were
shocked when we saw the statistics and where Oregon ranks compared with other states on
education.
My priorities when it comes to government spending are education, health care, safety and the
environment. Everything else takes a back seat. I would love to see a budget that refelcts the
things that are most important to me. I think spending on education has been put off and
whittled away for far too long. I want a significant, permanent increase in the amount spent on
our schools in Oregon.

Regards, 
Ann DeWitt 
18950 Indian Springs Cir
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 
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